
 

Decorating Our Sanctuary, the Poinsettias were given by: 

 

 

 

 

Millie Elgway 
Lydia Aris - Brown 

Cindy Stephenson & Kay Bates  
Judy Conklin in celebration for Christmas 

Kay & Jim Butkus in memory of Loved Ones 
 
 
 

 

Carol Rutherford in memory of Loved Ones 
Laura Zobel in memory of Ed & Peggy Kerins 

Marcia & Joe Martin in memory of Lucy Martin 
Sandra Burgett in memory of Friends and Family 

Kim & Mark Guttendorf in memory of Loved Ones 
Del Wayne & Cheryl Haskins in memory of Moms & Dads 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Ann Sedore in memory of Ann’s Aunt Helen & Cousin Jean 
Charlene Gale in memory of Michael Gale & Louise Lawgreck 

TUCC Deacons in Thinking of our good friend Peter Huntington 
Tom & Nancy Corey in celebration of their Children & Grandchildren 

Rev. Richard Reed in memory of Clifford & Doris Jean Reed and Loved Ones 
 


